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U.S. citizens living in Russia will have the opportunity to put their questions directly to U.S.
Ambassador Michael McFaul at a town hall-style meeting at his Spaso House residence next
week, the embassy said Tuesday.

The event will take place from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. on March 22, and invitations will be sent to all
U.S. citizens registered with the embassy's American Citizens Services Unit, the embassy said
in a statement.

All U.S. citizens are welcome, and attendees should R.S.V.P. in advance with the embassy
consular section and be ready to show their U.S. passport upon entry, it said.

"This is the first time in recent decades that Americans have been invited to Spaso for this
type of meeting, and to meet and ask questions of the U.S. ambassador and embassy staff,"
the statement said. '"The town hall format is an American institution, both in the United
States and among our citizens overseas, and we're so pleased to bring it to historic Spaso
House."

McFaul took up his post on Jan. 10 after working for the previous three years at the White



House as President Barack Obama's top adviser on Russia.
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